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Press Release- Maplewood Drive Restriping  
 
 

Restriping operations will be conducted on Maplewood Drive from Diane 
Street to Cities Service Highway on the night of Monday, March 31st, 

beginning at approximately 9:00 PM. 
 
 

Motorists are advised to drive with caution and be attentive to workers and 
equipment in the area.  

 
 


